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Save the Date:
Annual Holiday Party and Charity Drive
November 30

Plan now to attend the 2012 Members' Holiday Party and Charity Drive.
Details to be announced soon at www.mycaba.org

Space Needed:
Scouting Unit is Looking for Meeting Space

BSA Venture Scouting Starship 1597 is seeking a space in which to hold
regular meetings for about 6-12 people, including youths aged 14-20 plus
adult supervisors. Ideally there would also be an area to store books,
computers, and other materials.

Please contact Davin Lindner-Green at davinlg@gmail.com
or starship1597.org

Spread the Word!

2013 International Aviation Art Contest

Theme: "My Favorite Air Sport"

All Colorado students aged 6-17 are encouraged to submit entries for this

internationally judged art competition. Entries must be postmarked by
January 28, 2013.

Details and entry form are available on the website:
www.mycaba.org/conews

Recap:
Safety Symposium was a Great Success!

The jointly hosted CABA/Metropolitan State University of Denver Aviation
Safety Symposium was well attended by pilots, FAA personnel, and MSU
Denver Aviation & Aerospace Department students and faculty. Highlights
included lectures by featured speakers Astronaut Joe Tanner and NTSB
Vice-Chairman Chris Hart. CABA Scholarship winners Joseph Muwala,
Durga Niroula, and Ryan O'Rear were awarded a total of $6,000 for
support of advancing their careers in aviation.
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Our missionis to foster and
promote aviation related
business throughout
Colorado; to collectively
address and respond to
issues impacting Colorado
Airports, including safety
and operational
effectiveness; to educate
the general public about all
aviation activities in the
state, and to preserve the
state's airport related
businesses as valuable
economic assets to the
community at large.
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The CAE Type Rating Scholarship will be
awarded at the Holiday Party and Charity
Drive on November 30. Applications are
being accepted until October 31.

More photos are posted on the website at
www.mycaba.org/symposium2012

Scholarship winners with
CABA Board Members

Heads-Up!
RNAV Procedures briefed by FAA

New RNAV procedures will be published November 15 and are slated to go
live on December 3rd. A briefing session was held September 28 at the
APA Tower.

Local FSDO and Tracon
representatives were present to review
and discuss the procedures in an effort
to avoid pilot deviations which may
occur due to the new procedures.

8 In the photo is Ted Goodlin of the
Denver TRACON and a NextGen
Implementation Specialist.

Legislative Action Committee
Your CABA Legislative Action Committee has been very busy:

e Plans under way to meet with CO Transportation Committee when
the Legislature is in session.

e Organizing a visit to Washington DC to meet with our House and
Senate representatives to promote CABA and our state-wide
aviation interests.

e Taking initial steps to organize Aviation Day at the Colorado State
Capitol.

e Renewal of the Governor's Proclamation recognizing the value of
general aviation in Colorado.

Send your local concerns and issues to:
newsletter@mycaba.org

Upcoming Events

Spreading Wings Gala
In Honor of the Women's Airforce Service Pilots (WASPs)
November 16, 6pm
at Wings Over the Rockies Air & Space Museum
Details on the Wings Museum website here
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CABA Board of
Trustees

Brittany Davies
(Chairwoman)

Barry Stidham
(Vice Chairman)
MacKenzie Kelly

(Secretary)
Iver Retrum
(Treasurer)

Chris Leach
(Membership Director)

Reggie Arsenault
(Past Chairman)

Kenn Kline
Gene Langfeldt
Brian Moss
Malachi O'Neill
Dan Perrin
Chris Swathwood
Tiffany Hiler
Mike Straka
Fabien Vivier (Intern)

Join our
Mailing List
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FNL Pilot Association Pilot Refresher Course
"Preflight and In-Cockpit Electronic Aids "
November 22, 7pm
Details in the FNL Pilot Association Newsletter

For a complete List of Events and more information,
Visit Our Website

Got News?
We'll post it on the "Member News" and "Colorado News" pages

These new pages on the website allow you to share your press releases,
event announcements, or other news with your colleagues in the Colorado
Aviation community.

Send News to:
newsletter@mycaba.org

Follow CABA in Social Media!
One More Easy Way to Stay Informed

Join us today and keep up to date on events, news, and more!

_..‘.r Trusted Email from
L
Constant Contact

Try it FREE today

30f3 11/6/2012 9:32 AM



